FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am requesting the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000:

1.           How many traffic lights are there in your local authority as of 6th February 2025?

321 sets of traffic signals in Leicester City.
2.           How many of these traffic lights have fixed traffic light cameras (also known as red light cameras) as of 6th February 2025?

3.           How many cases of cars going through red lights were recorded by the cameras on the traffic lights in your local authority between 1st January 2023 and 31st December 2023 and 1st January 2024 and 31st December 2024?

4.           If possible, could you provide the locations of all traffic lights and indicate which ones have red light traffic enforcement cameras?

In response to questions 2,3, and 4.  Fixed and mobile Red Light cameras are operated by the Leicester, Leicestershire & Rutland Road Safety Camera Partnership. Camera locations, offence statistics and contact details are published on the website.

Home - Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland Road Safety Partnership
This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means as it is already in the public domain.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
